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In support of UN SDG target 6.3

Reducing spills at our sites

There is a need to reduce the number and volume 
of spills at our sites and operations to protect the 
health and safety of our employees, communities 
and the environment through routine inspections 
and maintenance.
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In 2023, we inspected ~98% of the tanks at our sites 
and took action to repair all deficiencies found. We 
also performed preventative maintenance where 
necessary. These routine inspections serve a vital 
role as they protect our employees, sites and 
communities from possible water contamination 
and the release of hazardous substances. Through 
diligence in our commitment to inspect and repair 
tanks, we have seen a reduction in significant spills 
of 35.3% from 2022.
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